
	

	

A Promising Year End for BioCube. 
 
This has been a busy and exciting few weeks for the team at BioCube Corporation. Commencing with an Austrade 
mission to Indonesia headed by the Hon Andrew Rob, accompanied by the Deputy Premier for Queensland, BioCube 
received a most warm reception. Indonesia is an important target market for BioCube. As a result of this mission 
BioCube is now fielding enquiries from various quarters with reasonable expectations of orders to follow. 
 
In India Mr. David Tait, BioCube’s CEO, attended a showing of the BioCube by the Company’s manufacturing 
partners KOEL. A number of potential customers expressed an interest in purchasing units and discussions continue 
with draft contracts being exchanged both for multiple new units and for the demonstration unit at KOEL. 
 
In Africa, we are currently in the process of commissioning our first unit with Feronia.   BioCube’s Director Mr.Peter 
Wilken along with our CTO Dr.Steven Reaume have been present throughout and have shown the unit to a number 
of potential operators. Pleasingly two unit orders have been signed and upon final inspection of the commissioned 
unit , further orders are expected. 
 
All in all a very promising end to 2015 for The BioCube Corporation Ltd.  
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